

January 20, 2023

To:

David Horn
Proteomics Software Strategic Marketing Manager
Thermo Fisher Scientific

Dear David Horn:

We (the signatories below) would like to express our sincerest appreciation for the strong support Thermo has given the Skyline project throughout its development over the past 15 years, and especially for funding the efforts of the Skyline team to continue improving Skyline and to ensure it exploits the benefits of Thermo instruments to the fullest extent possible. We understand Skyline support for Thermo instruments has benefited greatly from Thermo contributions of software libraries, as well as direct involvement in feature design, testing and feedback. We would like to encourage you to continue this close relationship with the Skyline team.

That Skyline continues to grow and improve with the instruments and advances in the field is critical. The team behind these improvements also offers unparalleled support and instruction, in their documentation, webinars and courses.

Again, thanks to Thermo Fisher Scientific for supporting this incredible community asset.

Sincerely,

Michael MacCoss, Professor University of Washington, MacCoss Lab Brendan MacLean, Principal Software Engineer University of Washington, MacCoss Lab

Your name
Your organization